
                        

Healthy Mendocino Trauma Action Team Meeting  

March 18, 2019 

 

 

Present: Lisa Burtis, Patrice Mascolo, Lia Holbrook, Thais Mazur, Sharlene Stenberg. 

Discussion of the trainers following the Summit:  June will be Erik Barrerras and September will be Patti 

Boucher. 

Lisa said she will create the “Donation Letter”.  She also discussed the Evenbrite.  She will work on the 

Link being active.  The flyers should go out Wednesday. 

Lisa confirmed some of the hoped for participants and who she had listed as contacting them: 

   Coast guard-Lia:  Lions, Rotary, Soroptimists – Lia; Cancer Resource Center, Hospice, faith leaders – 

Tanya;  City Council, Ted and Dan – Wade;  City Manager – Lia;  therapists, substance use councilors, 

RCS, Youth Project – Lisa;  Senior Center – Tanya;  Safe Passage, Action Networks, Food Bank, South 

Coast – Thais;  Hospitality House – Lisa;  Latino Coalition – Wade;  DA and Judge – Lisa;  Sharon 

Hildebrand – Lisa. 

Thais is working on a power point presentation. 

Jade will facilitate Friday. (According to the previous meeting notes she agreed to introduce the film.)  

Thais will facilitate Saturday.  She and Wade will co-facilitate the discussion groups.  They will work on 

what the three questions should be. 

Lisa and Thais are working on writing an article using community member narratives:  Richard and Julie 

Keaton, Victory Gardens project, Project Sanctuary, Noyo Center for Marine Sciences, Tanya Wildflower, 

Jason Moore from MUSD, select student stories. 

Details of the Day group needs to present ideas about logistics of set up for Friday night and Saturday:  

who can do this, what chair/table arrangements, where will trainer be, who is tech for running the 

movie, who cleans up, what are the food arrangements and how will they be delivered, what materials 

are needed, other……. 

Meeting of April 1 the discussion will be about the food choices.  We hope David will have talked with 

Thanksgiving Coffee, caterer friends, etc to know if any donations are available. 

Meeting of April 8 will discuss the process we use on Saturday and the groupings, and also whether 

Saturday will be open to the public. 

Notes submitted by Sharlene Stenberg 


